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Dear Vikki,
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P-06-1386 Introduce a way for constituents to vote out their MS before the end of their

term

The Committee considered this petition at our meeting on 4 March 2024 and agreed to

write to you to highlight this petition and to request it be considered as evidence in your

future consideration of recall of Members.

In light of this, Members agreed to close the petition.

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is available on

our website at: https://business.senedd.wales/mglssueHistoryHome.aspx?lld=42608

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team.

Yours Sincerely,

il

Jack Sargeant MS

Chair
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.
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